Cover Story: Thanks to everyone who joined us last Thursday at our annual Back-to-School BBQ! We loved meeting new friends, and reconnecting with old ones! Special thanks as well to Kirk Thurmond & the Millennials, who rocked MoMac Park! Be on the lookout for highlight photos on Facebook and Instagram.

SUNDAY SUPPER AFTER THE FIVE

Join us after every 5 PM Mass this school year for Sunday Supper, SMU Catholic's favorite community tradition! Each week, a different group or family cooks or provides a meal at the Catholic Center following Mass—free to you, just because they love us! Come meet some new friends, and get fed while you're at it! Don't know where the Catholic Center is? No worries! A group of us will all walk over together after Mass—just meet outside of the chapel.

SACRAMENTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Monday—Friday 9 AM | Catholic Center

Monday—Thursday 9 PM | Catholic Center

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass or by appointment

Yeah, you read that right. Late night Adoration at the Catholic Center, starting this fall! All are welcome!

COMMUNITY PICNIC OCT 28

Mark your calendars for Oct 28! SMU Catholic will celebrate the Feast of St Jude with an evening Mass and community picnic. Bishop Burns, SMU President R. Gerald Turner, Msgr. Joseph, and Fr. Arthur will attend! More details to come.

FIRST YEAR STUDENT HOMES (FYSH)



Hey First Years! Feeling lost in the crowd? Looking to find your squad at SMU? Hoping to meet a few other Catholic students? If so, First Year Student Homes (FYSH) is the group for you! FYSH is a small group, just for first year students,

led by upper-classmen who were in your shoes not too long ago. FYSH groups meet Tuesday nights and Wednesday nights at 8 PM, and we'd love to have you at either one! Come hang with us, connect with other first years, bring a friend, and learn what it means to be a Catholic in college! Want to know more about FYSH? Contact Cody Barras, or go to *smucatholic.org*.



LECTORS, EMs, SERVERS NEEDED

Are you looking for an opportunity to serve the SMU Catholic community by helping to make our liturgies more beautiful? We are now looking for Lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, Altar Servers, Sacristans, Counters, and Ushers to serve at our Sunday Masses. Training will be provided. For more details on how you can serve, please contact our liturgy coordinators listed below:

9 AM: Denise Dunlap: deniseddunlap@yahoo.com 5 PM & 8 PM: Peter Whitfield: pwhitfield@smu.edu

JERICHO: SEPT 06

Mark your calendars for our first *Jericho* night of worship, **Wed**, **Sep 06**, at 7:30 PM in Perkins Chapel. Featuring a talk from Southern Californian Catholic musician and speaker Andrew Laubacher (aka A-Lob), music from Dave Moore, Eucharistic Adoration and reconciliation,. This is a night of encounter with Christ that you don't want to miss! Want to see more? Check out our Facebook page for photos from last year's *Jericho* nights! All are welcome—students, staff, community members, and friends!











PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson

Patty Stark Fletcher Ward Geisler Family

Biddie Jordan Andrew Collins Dick Hoesterey

Ted Dunlap Steve Landregan

SUNDAY SUPPERS NEEDED

We need your help to continue our tradition of providing meals in the welcoming environment of the Catholic Center to the many students who join us on Sundays at the Catholic Center after the 5 PM Mass and before the 8 PM Mass. It is a great way to connect with students. Parents and groups are welcome! Contact Beverly Mendoza for more info.

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister

cbarras@smu.edu

Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister

clareshawaker@gmail.com

Jenny Lawler, Admin Assistant jmlawler@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, *Director of Development* beverlym@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph milamjoseph@gmail.com

WELCOME, BISHOP KELLY!

SMU Catholic would like to extend a heartfelt welcome to Bishop Greg Kelly, who joins us today to celebrate the Mass of the Holy Spirit at 5PM. This special Mass is held annually to kick off our academic year and is a Catholic tradition dating back to the 1500s. Please give him a warm welcome when you see him today at Mass and Sunday Supper!



URBAN PLUNGE 2017: MEXICO CITY

Registration is open NOW for our Fall Break mission trip! Urban Plunge 2017: Mexico City is going to be an immersive experience into multiple marginalized communities in Mexico City, including homeless individuals living and working in the city dump, serving and learning from the "street kids" around the city and joining them for Mass, serving and learning from 400 elderly homeless who live in a shelter in the city, and a pilgrimage to the tilma of Juan Diego at the Basilica of our Lady of Guadalupe. The cost of the trip is only \$600, including airfare, housing at a local convent, on-the-ground transportation, meals, and donations to the ministries we'll be serving. In order to take advantage of this incredible opportunity to serve in a beautiful and impoverished

community, you must register by **Thurs, Aug 31** to reserve your spot. Registrations are available at *smucatholic.org* or the Catholic Center. Contact Cody Barras with questions.

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

Monday—Thursday 9 AM—10 PM
Friday 9 AM—5 PM
Sunday 4 PM—9 PM

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

9 AM EMs and Lectors:

Julie Young Paul Dicke

Marie Krebs Lezlie Vlasimsky

Kathy Herring

Full schedule at smucatholic.org

COMING SOON TO SMU CATHOLIC

TUES & WED, AUG 29 & 30

TUESDAY, AUG 29

FYSH (First Year Student Homes) The 635

8 PM | Hughes-Trigg & Fondren

6:35 PM | Granada Theater

THURSDAY, AUG 31

last chance to register for **Urban Plunge: Mexico City**

Catholic Center | smucatholic.org

WEDNESDAY, SEP 06

Jericho feat. A-Lob 7:30 PM | Perkins Chapel

THANK YOU TO OUR MISSION PARTNERS

Many thanks to all of our community members whose financial support for our May 2017 Team Discovery trip to Guatemala enabled the International Esperanza Project to bless 65 families with new stoves. We could not have done this mission work without you.

Eileen Albert

Kay and Mike Barnes

Pam Brock

Mary Cates

Jordan Caviness

Denise and John Dunlap

Michelle and Mark Early

Pat and Genie Galvin

Joyce Hall

Kathy and Tony Herring

Joyce and John Hill

Trish and Walt Hill

Estelle and Jerome Hoffelt

Mary Kearney

Anamarie Keener

Janet and John Kelly

Ann and Philip Koslow

Marie Krebs

Eleanor Krebs

Maureen and Walt Kuntz

Barbara and Steve Landregan

Sharon and Peter Larsen

Nancy Leib

Darlene Liesner

Sheila and Tony Levatino

Pat and David Matula

Alicia and Kevin McGlinchey

Carol McNamara

Diane Pearson

Edward Perry

Ellen and Allen Rupple

Barbara and Hank Schlachter

Jennifer and Rand Stagen

Charles Steen

Barbara and Steve Stockton

Jan and Athol Ware

Julie and John Young

